| o d
T |

botirhood

Plan

New houses in Westbourne
- where should they go?

Have your say at Westbourne Parish Hall
on Saturday 11th July, 2.30pm - 4.30pm

You will know that the Chichester District Council Local Plan obliges us to take
a minimum of 25 new houses over the next 14 years. The Westbourne
Neighbourhood Plan allows the local community to have a direct input in deciding
where these houses should be located and what they should look like.

Now the site-assessment process is nearing completion, the Steering Group will be
presenting a number of proposals as to where these developments could go.

In order for this to be YOUR plan,

we need YOU to respond to these proposals
You can do this by coming along to this public exhibition and giving us your feedback

What awaits you?

¢ Details and assessment of all the submitted sites

e Your chance to say which sites should be selected for the Neighbourhood Plan
¢ Information regarding the revision of the Village Design Statement

¢ Free refreshments (possibly cream teas!)

Your input at this stage of the Neighbourhood Plan process is very important
Please come along and you will be entered into a free prize draw
with a first prize of a £50 M&S voucher, along with other prizes.

Please support the Parish and come along
We look forward to seeing you there
The Steering Group

BRING THIS FLYER WITH YOU TO ENTER THE PRIZE DRAW




